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Dear Parent/Carer,      Wednesday 15th January  
 
This term in Year 1 your child is learning about ‘Animals including Humans’ in 
Science.  
 
In order to bring the learning alive for the children, we have arranged for the Exotic 
Zoo to come into school on Wednesday 4th March to show a range of animals. This 
will be an excellent opportunity to find out more about different animals by providing 
first-hand experiences of what they look like, along with learning more facts about 
what they eat and which animal group they belong to. 
 
 In order for this session to go ahead  we are asking for a voluntary contribution of 
£2.50  to cover the cost .Contributions are voluntary but we must point out that without 
sufficient support such visits will not be able to take place. We hope that you agree 
that the children’s education benefits greatly from such visits. Please make your 
voluntary contribution through Sco Pay by Wednesday 12th February. Childcare 
vouchers can not be used, these are to be used for wrap around care provision only. 
 
If your child has any allergies and CAN NOT Touch the animals, please let your 
classteacher know. 
 
 
  
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Mrs Edwards, Mrs Gould and Mrs Lowe 
Year 1 Class Teachers 
 
 
 
 
 
     


